
FAIRHOPE HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMITTEE 

 

Minutes from the meeting of June 2, 2016: 

Attendees: 

Gary Gover  Joe Birindelli 

Linda Jones  Paul Mozley 

Since there was no quorum, this was not an official meeting. However, the following topics were 

discussed by those who were present. 

Historic Preservation Ordinance: 

There is no updated information about the Ordinance. 

Treasured Historic Home Yard-sign: 

Linda presented information and photos of 4 homes where the yard-sign could next be displayed. Their 

age, condition, and good traffic exposure were all taken into consideration when making the selections. 

She will contact the homeowners about displaying the sign on their front lawn.    

Next Meeting: 

The next meeting will be held on Thursday, July 7, 2016 @ 9:30 am at the Fairhope Museum.  

Upon receiving your reminder of our upcoming meeting from Sissy, please contact me if you will  be 

able to attend. There is no point in holding the meeting if there will be no quorum.  

 

minutes prepared by Linda Jones FHPC Secretary 


